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Headlines/Key Issues

Cricklade Hare-itage is back!
Cricklade residents are happy to see the Cricklade Hare-itage Hare back on display outside the Council 
offices. Planning permission has been granted for it to be on display for 6 months a year

 

Parish Improvement Grant
Thank you to the Area Board for contributing to the resurfacing of Cric 81, a footpath from The Forty 
through to Pittsfield and the Town Centre.  The work was completed in early September.  The Council 
has received many thank you messages and positive comments from residents.


